
 
 

 
From: Lee Petro [mailto:petro@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2010 11:21 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Live Sports Radio - STA Request 
 
Mr. Habib: 
 
Attached is the stamp/return copy of a Request for Special Temporary Authority for Lemont, Illinois, for 
September 6 through September 12, 2010. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
____________________________________________________________ 
Lee G. Petro, Esquire| Fletcher Heald & Hildreth, PLC 
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100| Arlington, VA 22209 
Tel: 703.812.0453| Fax: 703.812.0486| Mobile: 703.798.2001  
petro@fhhlaw.com | www.fhhlaw.com | www.commlawblog.com 
 
TAX ADVICE DISCLAIMER: Under applicable U.S. Treasury Regulations, we are required to inform you 
that any U.S. tax advice contained in this email or any attachment hereto is not intended or written to 
be used, and cannot be used, either (i) for purposes of avoiding penalties imposed under the U.S. 
Internal Revenue Code, or (ii) for promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any tax-
related matter addressed herein. 
 
This electronic message transmission contains information from this law firm which may be confidential 
or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If 
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the 
contents of this information is prohibited. 
 
 


